
SPECIAL BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING NOTICE 

The Berwick Board of Selectmen will hold a special meeting on 

Friday January 9th at 6:30PM in the Town Hall meeting room.  

The intended purpose of this meeting is to take action on three 

recent proposals to handle recruitment services for the Town’s 

next Town Manager.  As this is a public meeting, other items 

may be addressed if they arise.  The public is entitled to and 

encouraged to attend this meeting. 

With any questions please contact Town Manager Patrick Venne 

at 207-274-1298. 

 


